
 Save the Date

Mid-Year  
Forum 2017
 Politics. Policy. Practice Management.
 April 26 – 29   Washington, DC

Take a Step Toward   
Higher Quality of Care
aao.org/myf 
#myf2017



The Academy has made great 
strides in Washington. Help 
keep that momentum going.
Mid-Year Forum is one of the Academy’s most significant yearly  
meetings, bringing the ophthalmology community together to drive 
change and shape our profession’s future.

You can be part of that future. Attending Mid-Year Forum is a step  
in the right direction. 

You’ll meet with federal lawmakers during Congressional Advocacy 
Day, develop key strategies for successfully implementing new  
programs into your patient-care approach, and play a key role  
in driving the highest quality of care for your patients.

Join us 
Registration Opens in January 2017. Congressional Advocacy Day  
is free to members.

“Join your fellow  
ophthalmologists in  
Washington, DC, as an  
advocate for our patients  
and profession. Attend  
Mid-Year Forum for briefings 
on the latest health care  
policies, and let your voice  
be heard on Congressional 
Advocacy Day as we tell  
legislators about our  
concerns.”	

WILLIAM L. RICH III, MD, FACS 
ACADEMY PRESIDENT


